CHASE ()

June 27, 2022



Action Required: Your COVID-19 payment assistance is ending

Dear Andrew Bussian Sharp:

We're following up as you near the end of your payment assistance period on July 31, 2022 for the mortgage ending in ******1186. We hope this assistance has helped you during the COVID-19 crisis.

Your COVID-19 assistance is ending. If you are not able to resume monthly payments or make up any missed payments, you have options. These options may include an extension to your COVID-19 assistance, deferring any missed payments until the end of your mortgage term or payoff, extending the loan term, or standard mortgage assistance options such as a repayment plan or a loan modification. You can also let us know if you want to complete an application for Mortgage Assistance.

Please call us at 1-800-811-9123 to review your options.

If the account isn't current when your assistance period ends and you haven't selected a repayment option, the account will be considered delinquent, and other protections will end.

If you already contacted us, this letter is just a reminder. Please stay engaged with us until we help you find a solution.

Sincerely,

Michelle Silwonuk
Managing Director
Home Lending Customer Service

Notices

Important Bankruptcy Information: If this loan has been discharged in bankruptcy, this communication is not an attempt to collect discharged debt from you personally-it is an effort to help you keep the property.

Esta comunicación contiene información importante acerca de la cuenta. Si tiene alguna pregunta o necesita ayuda para traducirla, comuníquese con nosotros llamando al 1-800-848-9380.

179404700100102440000100000000